
 

GR Davis Administration Building Modernization Update: 

In an effort to keep the many stakeholders apprised of the progress with the GRD Administration 

Building modernization the Town of Fort Macleod and Livingstone Range School Division will provide 

regular updates.  

As at January 10, 2018 

Demolition and Hazardous Materials abatement has been completed 

Existing interior sanitary lines have been excavated and replaced.  Connection to street services will 

occur at later date.  

Mechanical and Electrical trades are continuing with the rough in of their services. For mechanical work 

this includes Heating, Plumbing, Ventilation and Fire Sprinklers.  Electrical work is comprised of electrical 

wiring distribution, communications, data and fire alarm and security systems.  

Interior framing and masonry is 80% complete which includes the creation of a block wall in the old gym 

dividing the Chamber/Board room from the open activity area.  Steel stud framing includes offices, 

meeting/work areas and storage space throughout the areas being modernized.  

The contractor has commenced boarding (drywall) of interior office spaces on the lower floor.  

The roof replacement over the modernized area is currently underway. 

It is anticipated the project will be completed by July 31st, 2018. 

Below we have provided pictures with a short description for a visual overview of the projects progress.  

The next update will be provided in February 2018.  



 

 

View of the original office opened up for joint reception area  

 

Lower hallway east end shows completed demo and installation of mechanical and electrical rough-ins 



 

 

New masonry wall and framing in the future Council/Board room 

 

Example of the framing of office space upstairs in the School Division area 



 

 

Some office space in the Town of Fort Macleod area has been boarded 

 

Replacement roofing underway  


